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Welcome Back To School!

What's In This
Month's Issue?

SSRP - Athletics Fest
2023 

Well done to all pupils who participated in
this years SSRP Athletics Fest at the ATU.
We are extremely proud at how well you
represented our school. A special thanks to
Mr. Higgins, Mrs. Gray and Edel for their help
on the day.  

Fáilte Ar Ais

A warm welcome back to all of our staff and pupils. 
We hope you had a wonderful summer. 

An extra special welcome to our two new Junior Infant
classes, as well as any new pupils who have joined us this

year. We are so excited to have you with us.

Scoil Mhuire agus Iosaf 



Board of Management

DATES FOR THE DIARY

 Tuesday 3rd of October - School Photos & Book
Fair (book fair will stay for one week)  

Thursday 5th of October - World Teacher Day

Tuesday 24th of October - ZEEKO internet safety
seminar for parents via Zoom. (7-8pm)

27th October - 6th of November: Mid-Term Break

School
Attendance

School Lunches
Could parents and guardians please check in
with their children regularly to see if they are
eating the school lunches. If they do not like

them please cancel via the Fresh Today
website. There is a lot of food waste at the

moment and we are very conscious to reduce
this. Thank you.

September
Assembly

The current Board of Management is near
the end of its term and a new Board will be
formed early Decemeber. We are seeking

two parent representatives. If you are
interested please email your intentions to the

school. Thank you.

As September was
Attendance Awareness

Month we are once again
reminding parents and pupils

on the importance of being
on time for and attending

school. 

Boys & Girls who took
part in the Sligo 
Cross Country 

Check in again next month 
for October’s Newsletter


